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April 1, 2021 
   
Mr. H. Alan Brangman, Chairman, and Members of the Board   
Old Georgetown Board   
401 F Street NW, Suite 312    
Washington, DC 20001   
   
Dear Chairman Brangman and Members of the Board:   
   
On March 30, 2021 ANC 2E held its regularly scheduled public meeting, which was properly 
noticed and attended by eight commissioners, constituting a quorum. At this meeting the 
Commission adopted the following positions on matters scheduled for consideration by the Old 
Georgetown Board on April 1, 2021:  
 
With regard to SMD 2E03 - OG 21-138 (HPA 21-247) 1408 35th Street, NW: 
 
ANC 2E invited the applicant to appear and present plans for its project at 1408 35th Street NW. 
The applicant chose not to attend. Therefore, the ANC does not have a recommendation to give 
to the Old Georgetown Board. 
 
With regard to SMD 2E05 - OG 21-122 (HPA 21-231) 1023 31st Street, NW: 
 
ANC 2E has no comment on this particular application but notes that the ANC continues to see 
applications for antenna installations across the neighborhood. The ANC encourages the Old 
Georgetown Board to continue to apply a community-minded, wholistic view of antenna 
installation applications in order to ensure that the neighborhood’s rooftops do not become 
cluttered by antennas. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Rick Murphy 
Chair, ANC 2E 


